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HWG Recommendation
• It is estimated based on the current rate of collections 

and earnings that by June 30, 2020 FORA will hold 
approximately $16,601,542 in funds dedicated to base-
wide habitat management.  FORA will transfer the 
remaining funds to local agencies to use specifically for 
habitat management as follows: 

• $6,700,082 or 40% to the County of Monterey;
• $6,544,643 or 39% to the City of Marina;
• $2,722,319 or 16% to the City of Seaside;
• $598,456  or 4% to the City of Del Rey Oaks; and
• $36,042 or 1% to the City of Monterey

7


	Slide Number 1
	Option 1
	Option 2
	Option 3
	Option 4
	Option 5 (Seaside)
	HWG Recommendation

